
Dear Delegate: 

As Medical Director of the A.M.E. Health Commission , 
we were glad that y~1 and nearly a thousand others went 
through the mobile unit which our Commission placed at your 
disposal at the General Conference in Philadelphia. 

There is evidence that there may or may not be an 
important lesion in your chest. We have not received the 
name of your physician to whom we could send th i s report. 
Please send such name s soon as possible, but in addition 
to this, go to your doctor and have another checkup because 
you may have a serious lesion in your chest. We are glad 
that we were able, with the cooperation of the Philadelphia­
Montgomery Tuberculosis Association, to bring to our delegates
and visitors this type of service. 

Best wishes for your continued health, I am 

Very truly yours, 

Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 
Medical Director 
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